
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
NEDA Theft Alert - New York John Deere Gator & Tractor 
Northeast Equipment Dealers Association (NEDA) reports to NER that on March 28, 2019 the two 
below John Deere machines were discovered stolen from a location on Owego Hill Road near 
Harford, New York. 

Please forward this alert to anyone who may encounter the equipment, and investigators working 
on similar crimes. 

Cortland County Sheriff's report: 19-06970   

 
Equipment Details: 
2016 John Deere 3038-E  
Type: Compact Tractor with D-160 Loader 
Color: John Deere Green & Yellow 
Product Identification Number:  
1LV3038EEFH715002 
  
 Pictured are the actual stolen machines 

 

 
 
Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment ownership registration and theft records, and for machine identification 
assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online access, click "Log in" at www.ner.net 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html 
National Equipment Register 
545 Washington Blvd Jersey City, NJ 07310           866-663-7872 www.ner.net 

2013 John Deere XUV-550 Gator 
Type: Utility Vehicle with roof and windshield 
Color: Camouflage  
Product Identification Number: 
1M0550TBADM023420 
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